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For homeless Veterans 

VFW 5864 Auxiliary gathering brand new clothing  
 

     Calendar year 2020 has been a trying year for all of us with the COVID-19 virus taking control of 
our lives, jobs, and social interaction. As the holidays are fast approaching, we must remember our 
homeless veterans who dedicated their lives to maintain freedom on our homeland that may have 
resulted in medical issues such as being disabled, mental illness, etc.        
     Greenwood VFW Post 5864 Auxiliary will be giving back to those who served and are now in dire 
need of our help. Items the Auxiliary will purchase to donate include warm hats, gloves, socks, 
backpacks, hygiene products and a warm flag blanket to recognize them as a homeless veteran. 

     The Auxiliary has set aside a budget of their own for this effort, 
but any additional donations received will ensure that they will be 
able to serve more homeless veterans. 
     The Auxiliaryôs plan is to send out letters to local businesses 
asking for monetary donations to help with their cause. 
     As an incentive for making a new clothing or monetary donation, 
businesses or individuals who provide a donation will be recognized 
on the VFWôs website and their name will be placed in the Postôs 
monthly newsletter which goes out to nearly 1,000 individuals. 
     Donations can be brought to the VFW at 1842 Veterans Way 

(Google 578 Commerce Parkway W. Dr.) between 11 a.m. and 8 p.m. Monday through Saturday.  
     If you wish to contribute a monetary gift towards the purchase of items listed above, make the 
check payable to VFW Auxiliary 5864 and mail it to the Attn: Brenda Lippert, Treasurer, VFW 
Auxiliary 5864, 1842 Veterans Way, Greenwood, IN  46143. 
     If you wish to donate a material gift, you can contact Brenda Lippert at 317-432-5146 or e-mail her 
at brenjobennett@gmail.com and she will make arrangements to pick it up. 
     All donations will be delivered to Hoosier Veterans Assistance Foundation (HVAF) in Indianapolis 
for distribution to homeless veterans in camps or facilities. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

COVID-19 Information, protect yourself and others 
 

      Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If 
soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer. 
     Å Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands. 
     Å Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
     Å Stay home when you are sick. 
     Å Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in  
       the trash. 
     Å Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces. 

mailto:brenjobennett@gmail.com
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For safety and maintenance, large trucks and / or 

Semiõs prohibited from being on VFW property 
 

     Recently, a couple of sewer drains had to have some work done on them to the tune of $1,787. 
We believe they may have been smashed due to the large asphalt equipment that was used on our 

parking lot. One of the drains was an Aqua-SwirlÊ. The Aqua-Swirl Stormwater 
Treatment System is a custom engineered, post-construction flow-through water 
quality device designed to remove coarse sediment, debris, and free-floating oil 
by utilizing hydrodynamic separation technology.  
     Aqua-SwirlÊ technology is a modular high flow rate treatment system that 
has no moving parts and operates under gravity flow conditions within a single 
swirl chamber. 
     The VFWôs House Committee decided not to allow semi-trucks on VFW 
property. The Aqua Swirl, near Commerce Parkway W. Dr., was mashed down 
around the entire area where the lid is at ground level. Semi-trucks and large 
trucks that carry heavy weight or that are heavy themselves can be destructive to 

any of the sewer structures on the VFWôs property. 
     Jermey Miner, a VFW Post 5864 member, came to the Postôs rescue and spoke to Mark Egbert 
from Swinney Brothers Excavating Co. to determine what needed to be done. Jermey was able to 

complete everything on Saturday, Nov. 7. It 
helped that the weather was in the mid-70ôs 
so Jermey was able to get the project done 
so the City could inspect the repairs. 
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A Message  from  the  Commander . . .   

    

 

 

 
 

Dear Members, Friends and Supporters: 
 
     Over the course of the last nine months that we have been in our new 
building, we have had a tough time. COVID-19 shut us down for just over two 
months. We opened and were able to have only 50% of the people we could 
accommodate in our business. Over the next two months we danced around 
with the State of Indiana as they came out with new updates each week to 
their original proclamation.  
     Today, we are back where we started in May, primarily because people  
are not paying attention to washing their hands and wearing masks. 
     We at the VFW are doing our part to keep COVID-19 at bay. We have 
hand sanitizing bottles in each of our four bathrooms, we have two in the 
kitchen, two in the banquet room and three in the bar room area. Our                       Steve Milbourn 
employees and volunteers are wearing masks as required by the state.                      Commander 
     Ironically, our kitchen is making three times what it normally did and the  
bar is doing about one-half of what it was doing on a weekly basis. Once the new vaccine is passed 
around to everyone, things should start getting better.            
     This newsletter goes out to almost 1,000 people. We are proud of what we can do for our VFW 
members and our ñextended familyò which includes VFW Auxiliary, American Legion Centennial Post 
1919, and the 40 & 8 Voiture Locale (Post) 145 and all their families. We are, of course, always 
helpful to homeless veterans and veterans who are in need. This past Thanksgiving, the VFW, 
American Legion, and the 40 & 8 helped Greenwood Sertoma Club provide food baskets to a total of 
87 homes in this area. 
     As we approach the Christmas season, let us be mindful of those people who have less than we 
do and those who need a helping hand. 
     Thanks for your continued support of our VFW and hopefully once the COVID-19 calms down, we 
will be able to see you on a regular basis. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

New National Native American Veterans Memorial opens 
     On Veterans Day, the new National Native American Veterans Memorial to honor the military 
service of Native Americans opened on the National Mall in Washington, D.C. The memorial, 
Warriorsô Circle of Honor, consists of an elevated stainless-steel circle balanced on an intricately 
carved stone drum.  
     The artist who designed the memorial, Harvey Pratt of the Cheyenne, and Arapaho Tribes of 
Oklahoma, served in Vietnam from 1962 to 1965. The museum has a complementary new online 
exhibition, Why We Serve: Native Americans in the United States Armed Forces. Learn more. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Monday thru Friday 

Lunch is served from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. daily 
 

     Lunch at the VFW is served Monday thru Friday from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. The menu has a wide 
variety of items. Many of our customers, call in ahead of time and either stop in and eat or take it back 
to where they work and eat it there. 
     Please call 317-888-2488 to place your order and Leisa will have it ready for you when you arrive.       

https://americanindian.si.edu/visit/washington/nnavm
https://americanindian.si.edu/why-we-serve/
https://www.npr.org/2020/11/11/933473533/new-memorial-recognizes-generations-of-military-service-by-native-american-veter
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-- Breakfast Menu -- 
 

Breakfast served every Saturday -- 8 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. at VFW Post 5864, 
1842 Veterans Way, Greenwood, (Google 578 Commerce Parkway W. Dr.) 

or call your order in to 317-888-2488    ---    The Public is Welcome. 
 

  Big Breakfast  -- -  
 

2 Eggs, 2 Strips of Bacon, 1 Biscuit and Sausage Gravy, Potatoes, 
White, Wheat or Rye Toast or a Biscuit, and Coffee or Soft Drink -- $8.50 

 
  Regular Breakfast -- 0 
 
 
 
 

2 Eggs, 2 Strips of Bacon, 1 Biscuit and Sausage Gravy,  
and Potatoes -- $7.25 ï Add Coffee or Soft Drink -- $7.75 

 
  Omelet Choices --  s 
 
 
 
 
 

Western Omelet ï Contains Ham or Bacon, Peppers, Onions, Tomatoes 
and Cheese blend. Includes Potatoes, White, Wheat or Rye Toast and 
Coffee or Soft Drink -- $9.00 

 

Ham and Cheese Omelet ï Includes Potatoes, White, Wheat, Rye Toast  
and Coffee or Soft Drink -- $8.50 
 
 
 

 

  Side Choices  -- - s 
 
 
 
 

Coffee ï 10 oz. é....................  .50   

Orange Juice ï 10 oz. é.éé 1.25 

Cranberry Juiceéééééé. 1.25  

Tomato Juiceééééééé. 1.25 2 Eggsééééééééééé2.50 

Milk ï 10 oz. ééééééé..1.25   Toast ï 2 Pieces ééééé... 1.25 

Soft Drink éééééééé...1.25   3 Strips of Baconéééééé 2.75 
   2 Sausage Patties ééééé. 2.50 

  Order of Potatoeséééééé 2.25 

  1 Pancakeééééééééé. 1.25  
  2 Pancakesééééééééé2.50 

  1 Biscuit & Gravyéééééé. 1.25 

  2 Biscuits & Gravyééééé. 2.50 
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Resource meeting is Thursday, Dec. 3 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

     The Greenwood VFW Resource meeting will be held on Thursday, December 3. The meeting will 
begin promptly at 6:30 p.m.  
     The Resource meeting is to determine what upcoming events we wish to host for the next three 
months. We have a 30 days to come up with ideas that can be sent out to everyone ahead of time so 
that we can be thinking about the event and it will cut down on the discussion time at each meeting. 
     In addition, we can discuss what type of raffles we wish to have. We have raffled off a basket with 
a bottle of liquor with lottery tickets, candy, and other items.  
     Members from VFW Post 5864, VFW Auxiliary, American Legion Post 1919, and its Auxiliary, the 
40 & 8 Voiture Locale 145 and anyone else interested in attending the meeting is always welcome.  

       
 
 

 

Free Notary Service to all who are associated with VFW Post 5864 

Make an Appointment with Steve Milbourn  -ð  317-525-7291 
 

 

VFW District 7 meetings for 2020-2021 listed 
 

     During the 2020-2021 VFW year there will be five meetings of District 7 Posts. There are 19 Posts 
in District 7 which goes from Greenwood south and west to Ft. Branch encompassing most of the 
Posts in a horizontal line. The Posts include: Bloomington VFW Post 604, Brazil VFW Post 1127, 
Clay City VFW Post 6606, Crane VFW Post 9297, Fort Branch VFW Post 2714, Gosport VFW Post 

7850, Greenwood VFW Post 5864, Linton VFW Post 7118, Loogootee VFW Post 9395, 
Martinsville VFW Post 1257, Mooresville VFW Post 1111, New Whiteland VFW Post 
6978, Odon VFW Post 9627, Shoals VFW Post 8589, Spencer VFW Post 1405, 
Sullivan VFW Post 2459, Vincennes VFW Post 1157, Washington VFW Post 3321  and 
Worthington VFW Post 7117.  

     In September the meeting was held at Odon VFW Post 9627; the meeting for Sunday, 
November 22 in Clay City at VFW Post 6606 was cancelled; the January 24, 2021 meeting will be 
held at Greenwood VFW Post 5864ôs new facility just off exit 99 and I-65; the March 28, 2021 
meeting will be at VFW Post 1257 in Martinsville; the May 23, 2021 meeting will be in Vincennes at 
VFW Post 1157. 
     The District has 3,412 members. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

VFW meets 1st Tuesday at 7 p.m. 
               

                                             The VFW holds their membership meeting on the first Tuesday of each month at 
         7 p.m. The VFW meets in the canteen. Members are encouraged to attend. VFW Post 
         5864 recently changed their bylaws to accommodate one meeting per month. 

 
 
 
 
 

 VFW Auxiliary meets 1st Tuesday at 7 p.m. 
 

 The VFW Auxiliary meets in the Banquet Room on the first Tuesday of each month at 
          7 p.m. Members are encouraged to attend. 
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Military history over the years in December . . . 

 

 
1620 ï The Mayflower reached Plymouth, Mass. after a 63-day voyage. Pilgrims aboard the 
Mayflower went ashore for the first time at present-day Plymouth, Mass. The crew of the ship did not 
have enough beer to get to Virginia and back to England, so they dropped the Pilgrims at Plymouth 
Rock to preserve their beer stock (probably Miller Lite). 
1641 ï Massachusetts became the first colony to give statutory recognition to slavery. It was followed 
by Connecticut in 1650 and Virginia in 1661. 
1775 ï George Washington ordered recruiting officers to accept free blacks into the army. 

1783 ï Import of African slaves was banned by all the Northern American states. 
1814 ï The shallow-draft steamboat Enterprise, completed in Pittsburgh under the 
direction of keel-boat captain Henry M. Shreve, left for New Orleans to deliver guns 
and ammunition to Gen. Jackson. 
1903 ï The Wright brothers make their first attempt to fly with the Wright Flyer at 
Kitty Hawk, North Carolina. With the help of men from the nearby government life-
saving station (todayôs Coast Guard), the Wrights moved the Flyer and its 
launching rail to the incline of a nearby sand dune, Big Kill Devil Hill, intending to 
make a gravity-assisted takeoff. The brothers tossed a coin to decide who would 
get the first chance at piloting, and Wilbur won. The airplane left the rail, but Wilbur 

pulled up too sharply, stalled, and came down in about three seconds with minor damage. Repairs 
after the abortive first flight took three days. 
1909 ï President Taft severed official relations with Nicaraguaôs Zelaya government, and declared 
support for the revolutionaries. 
1914 ï Following the outbreak of World War I, the nationôs markets temporarily shut down to safe-
guard against a debilitating bear run. But, this day, traders were back at it again, at least on the West 
Coast, where the San Francisco Stock & Bond Exchange became the first U.S. exchange to re-open 
its doors for business. 
1918 ï British, French, and U.S. forces move into the German Rhineland in accordance with the 
armistice agreement made on Nov. 11. By Dec. 9, the Americans will have established their 
occupation headquarters at Koblenz. 
1941 ï Japanese emperor Hirohito signed a declaration of war. Japanôs Tojo rejected U.S. proposals 
for a Pacific settlement as fantastic and unrealistic. 
1942 ï Nationwide gasoline rationing went into effect in the United States. 
1944 ï Congress established the rank of General of Army, the 5-star General. 
1944 ï Rank of Fleet Admiral, U.S. Navy (5-star admiral) is established. It is interesting to note that 
each of these officers followed a differently patterned naval career. Only eight years of seniority 
separated them. They served as younger officers when the Navy was making its expansion in 
aviation and submarine development. One of these officers was essentially a destroyer officer and 
aviator with only one short tour ashore in Washington. One was a submariner with European training 
in diesel propulsion, a big ship sailor with shore cruises in Washington including Chief of Naval 
Personnel. One had almost all his sea duty in big ships and except for one tour, all shore duty in 
Washington, including being chief of two bureaus. Only one had a seagoing career in the surface, 
submarine, and aviation branches of the service with shore tours including the head of the 
Postgraduate School and the Chief of the Bureau of Aeronautics. Three served as Chiefs of Naval 
Operations. The Navyôs Fleet Admirals included: William Daniel Leahy, Ernest Joseph King, Chester 
William Nimitz, and William Frederick Halsey, Jr. 
1945 ï Congress officially recognized the ñPledge of Allegiance.ò 
 
                                 Â Continued to page 7 
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Military history over the years in December . . . 

 

 
Â Continued from page 6 
 
1946 ï The French declared martial law in Vietnam as a full-scale war appeared inevitable. 
1948 ï Seishiro Itagaki, Japanese General and minister of War, was hanged. 
1950 ï Far East Air Force executed ñOperation Kiddie Carò by transporting 1,000 Korean War 
orphans to the island of Cheju-do. Major Dean E. Hess, an F-51 Mustang pilot and military advisor 
considered the ñFather of the ROK Air Force,ò organized and led a desperate cross-country trek from 
Osan to Kimpo Airport to bring the children to safety from the advancing communist forces. 
1950 ï Task Force MacLean/Faith, composed of elements of the U.S. 7th Infantry Divisionôs 31st and 
32nd Infantry Regiments, was annihilated east of the Chosin / Changjin Reservoir. Only 385 soldiers 
of its 3,200-man force were able-bodied following their withdrawal. 
1950 ï Eight U.S. Air Force C-119 transports drop four spans of M-2 treadway bridge in the vicinity of 
Funchilin Pass. This operation allowed the 1st Marine Division to breach the most difficult natural 
obstacle of the entire breakout from the Chosin / Changjin Reservoir. 
1951 ï First helicopter landing aboard a hospital ship, USS Consolation. 
1951 ï General Matthew Ridgeway broadcast a message requesting that the Red Cross be allowed 
to inspect communist POW camps. 
1952 ï In the largest single-day tally of the Korean War, U.S. Air Force F-86 Sabre jet pilots report 
seven of 32 enemy fighters destroyed, one damaged and one probably destroyed. 
1955 ï In Montgomery, Alabama, seamstress Rosa Parks refuses to give up her bus seat to a white 
man and is arrested for violating the cityôs racial segregation laws, an incident which leads to the 
Montgomery Bus Boycott. 
1958 ï The CIA has come into possession of a directive from Hanoi to its headquarters for the 
Central Highlands stating that the Lao Dong (Communist) Party Central Committee has decided to 
óopen a new stage of the struggleô and move into overt insurgency. 
1958 ï Cubaôs dictator Juan Batista fled as Rebels under Fidel Castro marched into Havana. 
1960 ï An estimated 4,500 former South Vietnamese living in the North have infiltrated back to the 
South during the year. U.S. forces in Vietnam now number 900. 
1965 ï An airlift of refugees from Cuba to the United States began in which thousands of Cubans 
were allowed to leave their homeland. 
1969 ï The U.S. government held its first draft lottery since World War II in 1942. The Selective 
Service System of the United States conducted two lotteries to determine the order of call to military 
service in the Vietnam War for men born from 1944 to 1950. These lotteries occurred during ñthe 
draftò -- a period of conscription, controlled by the President, from just before World War II to 1973.  
1986 ï Lt. Col. Oliver North pleaded the fifth amendment before a Senate panel investigating the Iran 
Contra arms sale. 
2001 ï In Afghanistan Farida Afzali (21) became the first woman in 5 years to enroll at Kabul 
University. On day 56, U.S. bombing continued around Kandahar and over Tora Bora near Kabul. 
1995 ï The first U.S. tanks crossed a pontoon bridge over the Sava River from Croatia to Bosnia to 
start deployment of 20,000 U.S. troops under the Implementation Force under NATO command. 
Bosnian government officials and Serb leaders signed an UN-brokered cease-fire agreement. 
2001 ï Mullah Omar slipped out of Kandahar with a group of loyalists and moved northwest into the 
mountains of Uruzgan Province, thus reneging on the Talibanôs promise to surrender their fighters 
and their weapons. He was last reported seen leaving in a convoy of motorcycles. Other Taliban 
leaders fled to Pakistan. The border town of Spin Boldak surrendered on the same day, marking the 
end of Taliban control in Afghanistan. Afghan forces under Gul Agha seized Kandahar, while the U.S. 
Marines took control of the airport and established a U.S. base. 
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Join VFW Post 5864õs Auxiliary as they 

host Bar Bingo throughout the year!  

 

 

 

Monday Night Bar 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

at 6 p.m. -- Limited food is available 
 

Ê   No tables reserved   Ê   Limited seating 
 
 
 

Bar Bingo continues to be a success. Those working must be 
listed with the Indiana Gaming Commission as a registered 
ñOperatorò or ñWorkerò. A list of individuals who are eligible 
to work in Gaming is posted behind the bar in the Canteen 

area. The Annual Bingo License, Annual Raffle License and 
the Annual Charity Game Night License # is 002855. If 
you need help, please let Sherri Jones, 253-278-1980 

or Steve Milbourn, 317-525-7291 know so they can 
get the information that is needed to place 
you on VFW Post 5864ôs gaming license. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Â Public Welcome  --  Â Please sign the book at the door 
 

Â No outside food or drinks  --  Â Bingo License # 002855 
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 Greenwood VFW Post 58644   
 

Bingo Every Wednesday 
 

$1000 
 Coverall Pot 50 Numbers or Less * 

 

$500 
Coverall Guaranteed Pot * 

 

 

Early-birds Start at 6:30 p.m.  
 

GAMES END BY 10 p.m. 

 
PUBLIC WELCOME! 

 
BASIC STARTING PACKAGE $16 

 

  Ë Large New Playing Room 
  Ë Social Distancing Is Practiced 
  Ë 2 Players Per 8 Foot Table! 

 
 

Masks & Hand sanitizer available 
 

Food and Beverages Available!  --  Join the Fun!!! 
 

 

Go east on Main St. in Greenwood past Interstate 65. Continue east past Road 
Ranger Truck Stop approximately 100 yards. Turn right on Commerce Parkway 
West Drive. If you go to the traffic light (Graham Rd.) you have gone too far. 
Follow the road to Veterans Way entrance (about 300 yards). Call 317-888-2488 
       

                                                                     * ABOVE COVERALLS PAID WITH 40 OR MORE PLAYERS             S                    

 

Must Be 18 With ID to Play   /   Bingo License # 002855 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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* Step and adopted parents, children, siblings (and half siblings), 
grandparents and grandchildren are considered the same as 
biological parents, children, siblings, grandparents and grand-
children and may join the VFW Auxiliary under their VFW-eligible 
veteran. 

 

 
 

Join the VFW Auxiliary today! -- Annual dues -- $25 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Donated paneling worth $15,000 

Auralex Acoustics donates 17 Pro-Panels to VFW 
 

     Auralex Acoustics recently showed its support of U.S. veterans and those currently serving in the 
military by donating a large amount of acoustical treatments to Greenwood Veterans of Foreign Wars 
Post (VFW) 5864. 
     VFW Post 5864 moved into a new 12,000-square-foot facility in early 2020 to facilitate its growing 
membership, but with a new building came new challenges. ñOur bar room area and our banquet 
room had echoes and it was extremely hard to hold meetings or even talk while in a meeting,ò Post 

Commander Steve Milbourn said. ñWe knew we needed to do something.ò 
     According to an analysis from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention, veterans are 30 percent more likely than nonveterans to have 
severe hearing impairment. In addition, the veteran population is getting 
older (average age: 58 years old) and with age can come a variety of 
types of hearing loss. 

     Post 5864 was over-budget for the year, however, so Milbourn turned to Sertoma Club, who holds 
meetings at the VFW facility and with whom Milbourn is also a member. Sertoma is a national service 
organization that helps educate the public on hearing health and provides assistance to help those 
with hearing loss. 
     Sertoma contacted Auralex, which utilized computer-aided modeling of the space to assess its 
specific issues and craft a tailored solution. The answer: an array of Auralex ProPanels, which will 
greatly improve speech intelligibility.  
     ñThe acoustics were terrible and 
made conversations quite difficult,ò 
Auralex CEO Dave Pedigo said. ñWe 
had the ability and the desire to 
provide a solution to help those who 
have given so much to protect us.ò 
     Like many businesses, VFW Post 
5864 has seen a hit due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. It was shut 
down from March to mid-May and 
while the kitchen is doing ok, 
revenues from the bar are usually 
higher. 
     ñThe donation will attract more 
people to rent our banquet room and 
bring in others to enjoy themselves, earning additional money to allow us to continue operating,ò 
Milbourn said. 
     In addition to our recent donation of products and labor to Greenwood VFW Post 5864, Auralex 
has a standing discount, 10 percent off, for veterans and current military members.  
     Donations to VFW Post 5864 can be made at 1842 Veterans Way, Greenwood, IN 46143, 
while donations to Sertoma Club can be made at Sertoma Club of Greenwood, P. O. Box 286, 
Greenwood, IN 46142. 
 
 

VFW currently not accepting clothing donations 
 

 

     VFW Post 5864 will not accept clothing or household donations until at least after Jan. 1, 2021.  
     The Post is hopeful they can continue the monthly trips to the Domiciliary and donations to HVAF 
and other similar organizations. Storage space at the Post continues to be limited until the Shelter 
House is completed in early April 2021. We thank everyone for their help and patience.  

https://greenwoodvfw.com/
https://greenwoodvfw.com/
https://sertoma.org/
https://auralex.com/
https://auralex.com/propanel-acoustical-panels-wall/
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Rib Eye Steak Dinners 
 

at the VFW are back! Friday, Dec. 4 
 

$14                   

        
 

 

Includes 

 

 Rib Eye Steak grilled as you want it, 
with a baked potato, salad, and roll 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Displaying Military Service Symbols 
 

Military service flags, insignias, etc., should be displayed in the following order above (left to right as 
you face the flags): Army, Marine Corps, Navy, Air Force, Coast Guard and then Space Force. 

 
 

 

POW / MIA Flag -- Official Display Days 
 

Public Law 105-85 (Nov. 16, 1997) indicates the days that federal agencies, military installations  
and U.S. Post Offices are required to display the POW/MIA flag. The days are: Armed Forces Day, 
May 15, 2021 (third Saturday in May); Memorial Day, May 31, 2021 (last Monday in May); Flag Day, 
June 14; Independence Day, July 4; National POW/MIA Day, Sept. 18, 2020 (third Friday in Sept.); 
and Veterans Day, Nov. 11. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 


